Business Standard
SBI PO Exam 2017 results to be declared soon

Although the Bank is yet to give an official word, there are speculations
that the results of the 2017 SBI Probationary Officers (PO) Mains Exam
may be declared in the first week of June. As all the students were
keeping their finger crossed, the State Bank of India (SBI), in a surprising
move, postponed the result. The results were expected to be out on June
19 (Monday). The official Notification on its website read: The result of
Main Examination held on 4th June 2017 for recruitment of Probationary
Officers in State Bank of India, which was tentatively scheduled to be
declared on 19.06.2017, is under process and will be declared at a later
date. Last year the results for the Exam, which was held on July 31 were
declared on August 19.  There are 2403 vacancies for the post of
Probationary Officers as announced by the Bank for which it conducted
the Examination.  Eligible candidates after clearing prelims exams
appeared for the Main exam. The candidates seeking to join the
prestigious SBI as Probationary Officers will have to register online for
the recruitment process to be undertaken by the Bank after officially
declaring the results.



